
 

 
 
 

21st March 2021 
  
 
 
 
 Dear Parent/Carer    
  

Year 10 Parent/Carer Evening – Thursday 5th May 2022 
  
Year 10 Parent/Carer Evening will return to a face-to-face event and will take place in school.  This 
is a great opportunity for you to speak to all of your daughter’s teachers and find out how she is 
progressing in her GCSE courses.  The Year 10 mock exams will be in June, and this is an 
opportunity for you to find out how your daughter can be fully prepared for these so that she is able 
to fulfil her potential. 
  
To book your appointments with your daughter’s subject teachers, please use the link below: 
  
https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login?code=wrhs and choose ‘PARENTS EVENING’. 
 
The username is your email address. If you are not sure of your password, choose ‘RESET LOGIN’. 
 
You will need to have made your appointments by Friday 29th April.  If you require help to make 
your appointments, please call Mrs Luker on 0161 861 9727. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at this event 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
Mr M Lea 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login?code=wrhs

